16 November 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

Please note that the school band and choir will not now be performing in the town on Saturday 28
November for the turning on of the Christmas lights. This is because there is no large stage in the centre of

town to accommodate our musicians.
Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Lisett
Head of Music



